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It’s a GREAT thing to be a Bumblebee, and it has
been that way for 100 years! The 2024-2025
school year marks the District’s centennial. We
have some special moments planned to
commemorate this milestone. Weekly posts about
the history of our hive will be posted to Academy
ISD’s Facebook page and on our website at
www.academyisd.net/100years. We will have
special interviews from alumni,  school board
members, and AISD employees. Stay tuned for
more opportunities to celebrate Academy’s
centennial!
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Celebrating Our Centennial

NEWSLETTER

Fentanyl is a serious threat to our children’s
safety. Educate yourself about the risks and

signs of fentanyl use and have conversations
with your kids about the dangers of this deadly

opioid. Your awareness can make all the
difference! #OnePillKills

 

txopioidresponse.org/fentanyl
https://www.academyisd.net/Page/490

https://www.academyisd.net/domain/461
http://txopioidresponse.org/fentanyl
https://www.academyisd.net/Page/490


Bee Camp is offered for AISD students ages 5-5th grades.
Registration for Bee Camp is sent out Saturday evening prior to a
Bee Camp Friday. Registration closes either the next Monday at

5:00 p.m., or when the participant count reaches 120. 

Bee Camp Program Coordinator is Chenoa Ray with
Temple Parks and Recreation Department

cray@templetx.gov

October is National Bullying
Prevention Month.  Academy ISD
uses STOPit, an online and app-

based system, to empower
students, parents, teachers, and

others to anonymously report
anything of concern to school

officials. Visit
https://www.academyisd.net/Pa

ge/1529 for more information.

https://www.academyisd.net/Page/1529
https://www.academyisd.net/Page/1529


Please click here for game day
reminders at John Glover Stadium!

Lady Bees Volleyball
opened the new

Academy High School
Gym with a victory

over Rogers last
Tuesday!  

AHS Team Tennis -
Area Champions!

Bees play Wimberley
in the Regional

Quarterfinals on
Monday, October 14.

Congratulations, Cross Country teams! AMS Girls CC - District Champs!
AMS Boys CC had three medalists and represented well! 

AHS CC Girls team advance to Regionals! 
AHS CC brought home lots of hardware and personal records! 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1zAv7O6hGF2dqwpoH4ywF5z2t_z-9_BZK/view?usp=sharinghttps://drive.google.com/file/d/1zAv7O6hGF2dqwpoH4ywF5z2t_z-9_BZK/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1zAv7O6hGF2dqwpoH4ywF5z2t_z-9_BZK/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1zAv7O6hGF2dqwpoH4ywF5z2t_z-9_BZK/view?usp=sharing


Academy High School Bee Band hosted an invitational  marching contest at John Glover Stadium on Saturday,
October 12. Our Bee Band performed a spectacular exhibition showcase before finals! Great job, Band!

Academy FFA students went to the State Fair of
Texas for Ag Awareness Day! Our students
participated in agriculture, education and

community involvement. These students also
participated in the canned food drive. Way to

represent, Academy FFA!

HAPPENING
AROUND THE HIVE

Thank you to all of our
parents/guardians for attending
the parent-teacher conferences

on Friday, Oct. 11, for Academy
Early Childhood, Academy
Elementary, and Academy

Intermediate Schools!

October 11 was a Professional Development day for our secondary campuses.
Thank your to Region 12 for coming out to do CPI training, and Bell County
Sheriff’s Dept. & Academy SRO, Deputy Cox for conducting Stop the Bleed
training for our staff. 



HAPPENING

The campuses of Academy Early Childhood Center, Academy
Elementary, and Academy Intermediate are excited to bring back
for a second year, the Beekeepers Program! Beekeepers is a
volunteer program aimed at involving dedicated men from our
community in the education and well-being of our students.
Information about this program and to RSVP for the information
night was sent home in your child’s take-home folder. 

It’s a GREAT thing to be aBumblebee!

The Heart of the Hive Award at Academy ISD is a prestigious
recognition designed to honor outstanding staff members
who exemplify dedication, compassion, and excellence in
their roles within the school community. This award
acknowledges individuals who consistently go above and
beyond their responsibilities to support students, colleagues,
and the overall mission of Academy ISD. Nominations will be
open from October 21 - April 30, at www.academyisd.net!

AROUND THE HIVE

ACADEMY ISD STAFF RECOGNITION

The Beekeepers Program

Academy High School Culinary Department is
excited to host its first senior citizen luncheon
of the 2024-2025 school year on Wednesday,
November 13, for the senior citizens of our
wonderful community! The culinary
department kindly asks our senior citizens to
please RSVP no later than Friday, November 8,
by calling Academy High School at 254-982-
4201.

Senior Citizen Luncheon

http://www.academyisd.net/

